
 

The National Popular Vote compact should be voted on in the senate, not on the ballot. Being on the ballot will attract a 
lot of money from out of state, specifically the Koch brothers, to decide an issue that should just be for Oregonians. 

  

It passed the House 4 times, but has never made it to the floor for a vote. 

  

Why not? Mr. Peter Courtney, why not? 

  

Send this bill to the senate for a vote, and let the legislators of Oregon do their jobs, not attract tons of money from 
outside the state. 

  

Tina Ricks 

  

Beaverton 
 

 


